

Walking Home Permissions

Dear Parents/Carers.

Your child's safety is very important to us. We understand that some children may feel confident and ready to walk home independently when they reach Year 5 and Year 6.

If you would like to give permission for your child to walk home unaccompanied at the end of the school day, please complete the online permission form using the link below. The form also includes options to grant permission for your child to walk home after attending clubs.

Although some parents may have already given permission via letter or email, we ask that you still kindly complete this form in order for us to ensure we have the most up to date information. We will ask for this to be confirmed annually at the beginning of each academic year however should there be changes across the year, please just update us using this form which will also be available on the website.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Nichola Stewart Acting Headteacher

The Online Permission Form: https://forms.office.com/e/yH0Gxddvu8

